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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2011 11:47 AM
To:  UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #108 - Fiscal Year 2011 Income Limits Released


HUD has issued the Fiscal Year 2011 Income Limits for Section 8 properties.  Below is the link to HUD's website that will allow you to find the income limits for your property's location.  These new income limits were effective 5/31/2011.   Please review the 2011 Income Limits for your county or MSA (Metropolitan Statistical Area) and update the limit tables in your TRACS software program immediately.  http://www.huduser.org/portal/datasets/il/il11/index_il2011.html
If you have questions regarding how to update the income limits in your software program, please contact your software vendor directly.  If you have specific questions regarding how to apply income limit regulations during applicant processing, please contact your assigned SHCC Asset Manager.  You can obtain the name of your assigned SHCC Asset Manager at our website by entering your property's contract number and selecting the "Management Reviews" task at the following link: http://www.shccnet.org/contact/index.asp

It is very important that you update these limits in a timely manner to ensure you continue to admit only income eligible families into your property. 
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